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Head Teacher:  Mrs J Logue 
Chair of Governors: Fr Simon Ellis 
St Margaret Mary School, Perry Common Road,  

Erdington, Birmingham B23 7AB    

Tel: 0121 464 6355 

 
Email: enquiry @stmgtmry.bham.sch.uk 

Website: www.stmgtmry.bham.sch.uk 

Twitter: @StMargMaryRC 

Thought for the week: 

‘Kindness changes everything.’ 

 
 
 
 
                                                       
           

                                                                                                                Friday 10th June 2022 
 
Dear Parents    
 
 
Y1/2 Mass 
Thank you to the teachers and team in Y1 and Y2.  We shared a wonderful mass today.  The 
children read impeccably and were so reverent in their prayers.  Well done!  It was lovely to 
see our parents and parish family join us too. 
 
Phonics Screening 
We have now completed all the phonics screening in Y1 and retakes in Y2.  Thank you to 
Miss Mochan and Mrs Jones for overseeing this task.  We will share the results with parents 
in the end of year reports. 
 
School Photographer 
As you are aware the School Photographer is booked to come into school on Tuesday 14th 
June.  Any parents with children who are younger and do not attend our Nursery can come in 
to school from 8.30 via the school office to have photos with siblings.  The photographer 
throughout the morning will meet each pupil/family and we will let you know when they arrive 
in school early July. 
 
Holy Communion Workshop  
Thank you to all our parents who joined us at school this week for the second Holy Commun-
ion workshop.   We look forward to seeing all our parents and pupils tomorrow at the 9.00 
and 11.00 o’clock masses scheduled.  Please ensure your child is dropped to school at least 
30 minutes before the mass starts.   
 
Queen’s Jubilee Celebrations 
The School Council thoroughly enjoyed the Crown Competition.                                                 
Thank you to Miss McCarron for supporting the council organising this wonderful event.  I 
hope the children enjoyed all the celebrations, activities and souvenirs this week.  It was a 
very memorable occasion. 
 
Parents Evening 
Please ensure that you return your parent evening slip to your child’s class teacher as soon 
as possible.  We are really glad to be able to host this event face to face once more.  Parents 
will be able to look at books and see all the super work the pupils have produced this aca-
demic year. 
 
Please pray for the Edwards family.  Mrs Attwood’s Mother Anne (RIP) recently passed 
away.  We keep Mr Edwards, Mrs Attwood and all her family in our prayers. 
 
 

Many thanks for your continued support and co-operation.    

Mrs J Logue  

 

Families 

We pray for Christian families around the world; may they em-

body and experience unconditional love and advance in holiness 

in their daily lives. 

                  The Pope's Monthly Intentions for June 2022 Prayer of the Month: 

O Sacred Heart of 

Jesus, I place all my 

trust in you. 

 

 

Learning Corner 

 

 Create a poster 

Diary Dates            

Y5G Swimming        

Tuesday 14th June am 

Y3A  Swimming 

Wednesday 15th June 

pm 

Y5/6Mass in Church 

Friday 17th                 

June at  9.15 am 

Y2 Assembly for parents 

in hall  Thursday 16th 

June at 9.00 am  

Y5 Trip to Sutton Park 

Group 1 Thursday 16th 

June 
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Attendance Notice Board 

It is vital that your child is on time and in school every day, unless 

there is a medical reason for them not being here. If your child is off 

school and we  haven’t seen them, you may receive a visit from my-

self, Mr Mulligan or   Mr Barton as part of our Safe and Well checks. 

Please remember that our children have a right to an education - this 

is laid out in UNICEF’s Article 29 - A Right to an 

Education. 

Our overall attendance: 95%   

ATTENDANCE WINNERS THIS WEEK:  

EYFS Attendance = 94% Y1 Attendance = 97% 

Y2 Attendance = 88%    Y3 Attendance = 95%  

Y4 Attendance  = 98%        Y5 Attendance = 97% 

Y6 Attendance = 96% 

Article of the Week 

   Article 32 —                

Child  Labour 

Lily-Mae, Rico, Caiden  

& Oliwia. 
 

 

 

 

 

Well done to everyone in school who decorated or made a Crown for 

our Jubilee Celebration.   The School Council were very impressed!   

Have a look on our Twitter feed to see the lovely creations.   

Snippets of news about 

our School Parliament 

Good attendance at St Margaret Mary means being 

in school at least 95% of the time [180-190 days] 

 
Assembly 

Awards: 

Gospel Virtues Good Work   Achievement 

Nursery Leo Ethan Robert 

Reception Ruth & Jotham Shay & Jacob Richelle & Aniyah 

Year One Nicai & Kaian Rosie & Emmanuel Jacob & Vienna 

Year Two James & Skyler Jenson & Ralphy Roman & Rita 

Year Three Antony & Alan Mason & Amelia David & Amia 

Year Four Amelia & Maya Franciszek & Jamel Carter & Eugenie 

Year Five Chimamanda & Ymad Valentina G & Sesuna Zachary & Liliana 

Year Six Oluwateniola & Amarachi Lily-Ella & Liz Davin & Melissa 


